SDG&E TL 6975 SAN MARCOS TO ESCONDIDO PROJECT (A.17-11-010)
ENERGY DIVISION DATA REQUEST #9 —JULY 8, 2019
SDG&E RESPONSE #9 —JULY 9, 2019

Request: Provide confirmation of the offset distance of 50 feet between the proposed TL6975 alignment
and the existing TL13811/13825 alighment in Segment 2.

Response: SDG&E hereby confirms the offset distance of 50 feet between the proposed TL6975
alignment and the existing TL13811/13825 alignment in Segment 2 of the Proposed Project. SDG&E
notes that the 50 feet is based on a centerline to centerline measurement.



